
 

 

To Let 
 

Hair Salon/ Office/ Artisan Retail Unit 
Renwick Suite A 
High Street 
Melrose 
TD6 9PB 

 

 Well suited to office, treatment room, artisan or retail uses. 
 Situated in the centre of the historic town of Melrose 
 Significant level of seasonal tourist trade.  
 Gross Internal Area 67.15 sq m (723 sq ft) 

 Accommodation: Reception office, office/ meeting room, level access WC 
 Modern fit-out - walk in condition. 
 
 

Guide Rent £675 per Calendar Month         Ref: C451 



 

General Information 
Renwick Suite A is situated to the centre of Melrose on the 
main thoroughfare. 
  
Melrose is an attractive market town set in a picturesque loca-
tion to the north of the Eildon Hills. The town benefits from a 
significant level of seasonal tourist trade. One of the main 
attractions is Melrose Abbey, which attracts thousands of visi-
tors to the town each year. 
  
The abbey was founded by David I in 1136 and it is reported 
that the heart of Scotland’s King Robert the Bruce now rests 
within the ruined walls of the abbey. Sir Walter Scott super-
vised extensive repair work to preserve the remains of the 
building in the early nineteenth century. 
  
Other attractions include world renowned fishing on the River 
Tweed and the world famous rugby sevens held annually at 
the Greenyards. 
  
The town has a population of circa 2,500 and has good road 
links to the other central borders towns, Edinburgh and New-
castle. Edinburgh lies approximately 36 miles north via the 
A68. 
 
Description 
A modern unit formed through conversion and extension of 
this stone built building which previously formed part of the 
Ormiston and Renwick garden centre. 
  
The unit is fitted out to a high specification and is in walk-in 
order. 
 
Accommodation 
Reception office, office/ meeting room, disabled access WC 
 
Area 
Net Internal Area 62.71 sq m (675 sq ft) 

 
Services 
Mains water, electricity, and drainage. 
  
Electric thermostatically controlled wet heating system 
 
Lease terms 
This unit is available to let by way of new a full repairing and 
insuring lease on flexible terms. Each part will be responsible 
for their own legal costs incurred in the transaction. In the 
normal manner, the in-going tenant will be liable for any 
stamp duty land tax, registration dues or VAT thereon. 
 
 
Rates 
The rateable value is assessed to £6,000 effective from 01-April
-2010 
  
Under the Small Business Bonus Scheme (Scotland) Rates Re-
lief for 2015/16 the subjects may be eligible for up to 100% for 
businesses with a combined rateable value is £10,000 or less 
(combined rateable value of all business’s non-domestic prop-
erty in Scotland). Further details available from the Business 
Rates Team at Scottish Borders Council. Tel: 0845 3000 341 
 
Viewing 
Strictly by appointment with the sole Letting Agents: 
  
Edwin Thompson, Chartered Surveyors 
76 Overhaugh Street, 
Galashiels. 
TD1 1DP 
  
Tel.  01896 751300 
Fax. 01896 758883 
E-mail: galashiels@edwin-thompson.co.uk 


